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COPY.
Llopd's Register of Shippil}g,

High Close, Wiltshire Road,
Wokingham, Berks.

4th October, 1939,
Dear Sir,

I have to acknowledge the receipt of your
letter of the 20th ultimo respecting the case of the
motorvessel "BUG" and with regard thereto have to say
that it is concluded you satliasfled yourself that approved
electrodes only were employed, but I shall be glad
if you will confirm that this is sos

I am, Dear S8ir,

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classificatlion Committess

Cs Lodder, Esqe,
HAREN-GRONINGEN,

008364-00823L-007)



